
2 p.m.        July 5, 1960 
 
 
Visitors – Mr. E. J. Riley 
                 Jerry Van Ryzzin 
 
Chair – Julius Danforth, Vice Chair – Irene Moore, Treasurer – Althea Schuyler, 
Secretary – Eva Danforth 
 
 
No business conducted as only nine people were present. Secretary gave report on letter 
from Lawyers. Mr. Riley explained the business of the annuity and advised putting 
annuity money in bonds. 
 
Voting rights were discussed concerning boundaries governing voters. The general 
feeling was that local business should be voted on by residents of Oneida reservation and 
tribal assets should include any tribal member regardless of residence. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 


